AKRON LIONS CLUB BOARD MEETING 7 JUNE, 2011

Lion Angela opened the Board meeting immediately after the Regular Meeting.
The treasurer’s report was not available.

The secretary’s report was read and approved.

OLD BUSINESS:

The Care Center donation of $1,700 was made and well publicized in the Akron
paper.

NEW BUSINESS:

Our Skillets and one propane burner are in need of replacement. A motion was
made and passed to allow Lion Bob to purchase those items and be reimbursed
from our project fund.

The Board voted not to have meetings in July or August. Lion Stefan may publish
News Flashes for the summer when he feels they are warranted.

The meal at the September 6" Regular meeting will be Ham.

The next scheduled Board Meeting is 6 September, 2011 immediately after the
Regular meeting.

Yours in Lionism;

Bob Watson Secretary



